
Respectable Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 
 

I'm a resident of Oregon, a survivor of sexual assault, and supporter of sexual assault 
survivors.   
 

I support passing SB 482. 
 

For survivors and their loved ones, renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic. 
 

We must protect vulnerable people, children, and survivors. The restraining orders must 
be  made permanent. This is the opportunity. 
 

Please support Oregonian women. Show your support for survivors. We are depending 
on you. 
 

Best Regards, 
Melanie Henshaw 

 


